
St Christopher’s CE High School Sixth Form Travel Pass 
Terms and conditions 

2023 - 2024 

1. It is essential that we receive your completed application on registration day, Thursday 24th 

August 2023, to ensure that the service is viable.

2. Annual contributions have been agreed by the Governors of St Christopher’s and will be 
reviewed on an annual basis.

3. St Christopher’s is entering into a contract with a bus service provider and will therefore rely 
on your support and contributions in order to make this venture affordable for all.

4. Students whose families are on a low income are encouraged to apply for a 16-19 bursary 
which is intended to support the students with travel to school.  If you are receiving benefits 
of some kind and have not applied for a bursary for your child, please contact school and we 
will send you more information.

5. We appreciate that some students may be able to travel more economically by other means 
therefore we suggest that you explore this option fully before entering into a contract with 
the school.

6. We want all passengers to enjoy a safe and pleasant journey therefore a Code of Conduct will 
be enclosed.  Please tick the box on the standing order form to agree to abide by it.

7. Your application will not be processed unless the payment section is completed or we 
receive a post-dated cheque for the 5th September 2023 for the full amount.

8. Payment by standing order will be £80.60, taken over Ten months, starting on 30th 

September 2023 until 30th June 2024.  Full Payment of £806 can be made by Cheque on the 
5th of September 2023.

9. On receipt of your application/payment form we will process your application.  Bus passes 
will follow in due course.

10. The bus travel pass is for a minimum full twelve month period.  Early cancellation is not 
possible unless you decide not to attend or withdraw from Sixth Form altogether in which 
case St Christopher’s will refund the unused part of your payment, providing your travel 
pass is returned. The buses will run continuously for the whole academic year.

11. The routes will, at the present time, remain as stated. However, pick up points on those 
routes can be added and so may vary from time to time depending on demand.  Prior notice 
of such changes will always be given.




